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I support SB1590 because I believe that all people and boats should have equal 

access to the waterways.  We should all be able to access the waterway and be 

respectful of each other and the property owners on the waterways.  The current 

rules are too restrictive and seemed targeted at a specific group of boaters.  We all 

pay the OSMB fees just the, so it seems unfair to only allow a portion of the boating 

community use portions of Oregon water ways.  Please help protect the rights of 

Oregonians and not let a small group petition to ban others from a public resource.  


